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Bletchington Public School 
Works notification 7 July 2022 

Dear neighbours, parents and carers, 

 

Upcoming work activities 

The following work activities will take place during the remainder of the winter school holidays 
(until 18 July 2022): 

• preparatory works for the new substation installation. These will involve increased plant and 
truck movements around the school boundary 

• investigative and preparation worksto buildings 7 and 8 

• continuation of wall framing and the installation of roof lining for the new learning hub.  

 

Work hours 

Monday to Friday 7am to 5pm 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise 
impacts, including noise, on the community at every opportunity.  

If you have any queries relating to this work, please contact us using the contact information 
below. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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